Dear Mrs. McKinnley,
I want to apologize profusely for my actions the other day. Putting the melted chocolate onto your chair was a juvenile and disrespectful action. Through pulling this prank, I hurt you and I am very sorry for that. I know now I should never have done it, and I promise to never do anything like this again.
You are a marvelous teacher Mrs. McKinnley. I have learned a lot from you this past year. Your class is always fun, and you make learning easy. When I pulled this prank, I disrupted the learning atmosphere in your classroom. Additionally, I made it difficult for you to teach and be given respect. I want you to know that I plan to do anything I can to make this up for you. Although I have been punished with detention, I want to go beyond my punishment to show that I have learned from my mistake, and I hope this letter is one such token.
I hope that you will continue to be a terrific teacher Mrs. McKinnley. You put up with so much of our nonsense with such great abilities. I have the utmost respect for you, and I always have. In the future, I will be sure to act respectfully towards you and will try to create an example for my peers.
Sincerely,
Jason Krueger

